
From: Maura McCauley <Maura.McCauley@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 2:44 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Event attendance 

  

Hi Steve, 

  

I attended the following events as guests of the hosts: 

1. Salvation Army Civic Luncheon, May 8th from 11:30 -1 at Navy Pier. I was a guest of the Salvation 

Army. They are a DFSS delegate agency. 

2. Volunteers of America Illinois Leadership Luncheon, Thursday, May 15th from 11:30 to 1:30 at 

The University Club in Chicago. I was a guest of VOA Illinois. 

  

Please let me know if you need any additional information. 

  

Thanks, 

Maura 

  

Maura E. McCauley (she/her/hers) 

Acting Commissioner 

1615 W. Chicago Avenue| Chicago, IL | 60622 

Phone: (312) 746-7447 

maura.mccauley@cityofchicago.org 
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This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and 

may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of 

this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are 

hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-mail, and any 

attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please respond to the 

individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and 

printout thereof. 

 


